
Maliseet Community Development Authority’s (MCDA) Program Partners 

 

MCDA will coordinate the Wolastoq-St. John Watershed Restoration Program with collaborative 
partners including but not limited to: 

• Maine Department of Agriculture, Conservation, and Forestry; 
• Maine Department of Transportation;  
• Maine Department of Environmental Protection;  
• Maine Department of Inland Fisheries and Wildlife; 
• Northern Maine Development Commission; 
• USDA’s Natural Resources Conservation Service; 
• The Nature Conservancy; 
• and Trout Unlimited. 

These partners will support MCDA’s capacity building through technical assistance, 
collaborative education and outreach to stakeholders, and collective problem-solving. MCDA 
will develop relationships with other leadership groups in the Wolastoq-St. John Watershed 
such as the Aroostook Municipal Association, Soil and Water Conservation Districts, Mi’kmaq 
Nation, and Atlantic Salmon for Northern Maine in the context of a well-resourced planning 
effort with real prospects for significant investments in infrastructure. 


